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Letter of Comment NO:;;l41;l. 
File Reference: 1102-100 

File Reference No. 1102-100, Comment on FASB Stock Option Proposal 

Dear Mr. Robert Herz: 
I am writing in reference to FASB's invitation to comment on its exposure draft, "Share­
Based Payment," an amendment of Statements No. 123 and 95. I think this proposal will be 
very detrimental to American workers. We need all the benefits we can get. Laws, 
rulings, proposals, etc. should be written to encourage businesses to give more benefits 
to their employees, not put roadblocks in their way. Show me & all of the other Florida 
voters where you stand on helping out the American workers. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Drew 
1500 Clover Circle 
Melbourne, FL 32935 


